Town of Bergen Planning Board
Minutes of November 30, 2017
Bergen Town Hall
Present: Chairman Fink, Dominick Camelio,Lou Romano, Andrew Fink, Kathi McLaughlin and Cindy Anderson, ALT.

Not Present: Mark Gerhardy

Also Present: Dave Mason, ZEO; Warren and Nancy Savage

The meeting was called to order at 7:00 p.m. by Chairman Fink.  A motion to approve the October 2017 minutes was made by Andrew Fink, seconded by Kathi McLaughlin, voted and carried.
Savage Subdivision. Mr. and Mrs. Savage presented the board with a subdivision proposal located at 6972 West Bergen Road. They would like to subdivide approximately 4 acres off the back of their property. Theirneighbor will be merging the piece to his property. The parcel hasno road frontage. A motion to classify this as a minor subdivision was made by Kathi McLaughlin, seconded by DominickCamelio, voted and carried. No problems were seen. Due to it’s location on a county road, the proposal has to be sent to the county. A public hearing will be held December, 28th, 2017 before final approval.
Old/New Business

(Introductions to Cindy Anderson, the new alternate, were made.

( Chairman Fink went over a Municipal Workshop that he, Andrew and Lou attended at the end of October regarding Black Creek and Oatka Creek Watershed Management Plans.
A motion to adjourn was made byAndrew Fink, seconded byDominckCamelio, voted and carried.
The meeting ended at 7:37p.m.
Respectfully Submitted, 

Laura Smith, secretary

Cc: Michele Smith, Town Clerk

      Don Cunningham, Town Supervisor

      Charles Redinger, ZBA Chairman

